

Every year, the Children's Advocacy Center in Las Vegas interviews thousands of children who are the victims of physical or sexual abuse or who have been witnesses to violent crimes. As you can imagine, this is an extremely difficult time for these children. To help offer comfort, the children are able to pick a stuffed animal during their visit.

For the past 5 years, our family has collected and donated hundreds of stuffed animals to this cause, as it is near and dear to our hearts. Help us make this the best year yet by donating NEW stuffed animals. Donation boxes will be out at the following five locations

from November 18 - December 23:

Mesquite Fire Station #3 3 John Deere Dr.

Mesquite PD 695 Mayan Cir. Mesquite City Hall 10 E. Mesquite Blvd.

Mesquite Dental 61 N. Willow St. Suite 1 Bank of Nevada 11 W. Pioneer Blvd.

Please note that the Children's Advocacy Center has asked that the stuffed animals be new

